
January, 31, 2019  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

It is that time once again to enroll for another year at Wesley Methodist Day 

School.  
 Thursday, January 31 – Staff, Active Church members, currently enrolled families.  

 Thursday, February 7 – WDS Alumni 

 Thursday, February 21 – 19/20 Waiting list  

 Monday, March 4 – Open to public  

 

Attached are the tuition fee schedules and all pertinent documents necessary for 

registration.  In order to secure a place for you child, you must complete an 

Enrollment form and pay the annual registration fee. The Physician’s Consent and 

Immunization Record may be brought to the office by the first day of school.  

 

Reminders:  
 No registration will be processed if you have an outstanding balance on your account.  

 Proper forms must be completed and the registration fee paid in full to secure a spot for 

every child enrolling.  

 Incoming children for our youngest Jump Start class must be 12 months by September 1
st
 

and walking.  

 Incoming children for our Preschool 3’s must be 3 by September 1
st
 and  potty trained.  

 Incoming children for our Preschool 4’s must be 4 by September 1
st
.  

 Annual tuition may be paid in full, by semester or in 9 installments August –April.  

 If registering after August 21
st
 you are responsible 1

st
 and last month’s tuition at time of 

registration.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact the WMDS Administration office at 

(409) 892-7012 or email mlove@wesleyumc.com. 

 

We are looking forward to serving your family for the 2019-2020 school year.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Meredith Love  Karen Stewart    Christine Haynes 

Director    Assistant Director    Assistant Director  

 

                      2019-2020 Wesley Methodist Day School Board 

 


